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Friendly Reminders


We will be going on our second field trip to United Skates. The cost for this trip is $12. We have confirmed out next two after this, so please refer to the letter about the cost for all three and the option to pay in full.  


Please check out my webpage! It has been mostly updated with past newsletters, upcoming dates, and picture. The link is brownslearningspot.weebly.com. I will try my best to keep the webpage up to date with classroom and school activities.


We are having a snack time at the beginning of math to offset the early lunch time. Students are welcome to bring a snack for this time. 





Important Dates


October 28 = Case 21 Math�November 5 = PTA Wild Animals Night 5:30 (1st showing)/ 6:30 (2nd Showing)�November 9 = mClass Benchmark Window opens�November 12 = Field Trip - United Skates�November 26-27 = Thanksgiving Holiday�Nov. 30 - Dec..4 = Quarter 2 Case 21 will be this week�December 4 = TRACK OUT DAY (Early Release) - Reports Cards














Email:	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dbrown2@wcpss.net" �dbrown2@wcpss.net�    Phone: (919) 850-8738     Room number: 2309








A Word from the Teacher… 


We are beginning the second half of this quarter. We have some big things coming up as it is approaching the middle of the year. We will begin mClass benchmark testing in November. This will measure the students’ reading level for the middle of the year. The goal is that the students be at a level O for middle. We will also be taking the Quarter 2 Case 21 for reading and math the last week of the quarter. WE will inform you about the quarter 1 Case 21 when we receive those scores back. I am hoping that all students are able to show reading growth. Thank you for your assistance with this!





~Mrs. Brown























November Newsletter





What are we learning???


Here are some things we will be learning in the next few weeks…


Reading and Language:


We are going to work on main idea and text features in informational texts. Main idea can be a difficult concept, so we will be working hard to master this.





Math: 


We will be taking our multiplication and division skills and applying them to two-step word problems. We will also end the quarter with graphing. 





Science and Social Studies: 


We are doing economics in social studies. For science, we are learning about objects in the sky. 








Third Grade Learning Spot








